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I am a resident of the Hawkesbury, I think the State Government is wasting money on a 
replacement bridge, I work in Windsor, which should only take me 25 minutes to drive to, most 
days, it takes at least an hour, the only solution to the traffic chaos is a by-pass, allowing Windsor 
bridge to be used for local traffic. Thompson Square is the oldest square in Australia, surrounded 
by beautiful old homes/pub etc. It is criminal to what the State Government is doing , majority of 
residents want the traffic problems fixed and leave Thompson Square as it is. 


